Greg Minikel

From:

Lee Kummer - D5

Sent:

Wednesday, June 06, 2018 1:55 PM

To:

Cheryl Saunders

Cc:

Greg Minikel; Sonja Birr

Subject:

Re: Parking lines on streets

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Hi Cheryl. Your request will be put on the July PI committee agenda. Our normal meeting is the first Wednesday, but that will be the 4th - we will set a date for the July meeting tonight and you will be contacted with the date and time. The meeting will be in the city hall chambers. Thanks, Lee

> On Jun 6, 2018, at 12:59 PM, Cheryl Saunders < saunderspw@tds.net > wrote:

>

- > Hello Mr. Kummer,
- > my name is Cheryl Saunders and my husband, Jon and I own the building at 1201 South 13th Street . We are hoping you will help us get Street parking lines put on both sides of our business as it would make it more convenient and safer for our clientele.
- > It only takes one person to park in the middle, which happens a lot, then only 1 person can park safely.
- > Please consider our request for we have many elderly clients that prefer to use the street parking.
- > Thank you,
- > Cheryl and Jon Saunders
- > Lakebreeze Salon
- > 920-901-4844

>